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Memorandum 

To: All Students 

CC: ASI Staff 

From: Erik Pinlac 

 VP of Finance 

Date: 9/27/19 

Re: Funding Limit reached for Spring 2013 

As of May 13th 2013 The ASI Finance committee has determined that the allocated 

limit of club funding resources has been reached. Club funding will resume for 

events and programs in Fall quarter. Have a great rest to your spring quarter.  
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